
 

 

TOPIC: School Pipeline Safety – Danielle Dawn Smalley Foundation, Inc. and Phillips 66 Pipeline, LLC  

 

SUBMITTED BY: Mike Garza  OF: Associate Superintendent Administration Operation Services  

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       

 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:       April 12, 2024                

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 

The Danielle Dawn Smalley Foundation and Phillips 66 Pipeline will provide a presentation on School Pipeline 

Safety for public awareness. 
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